
 
OADDL is conducting Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza (HPAI) testing as per  

FEDERAL ORDER, effective Monday, April 29, 2024 
 
Milk from all lactating dairy cattle MUST be tested for HPAI within 7 days prior to interstate 
(between states) movement. OADDL will also test milk from lactating cows in the following 
situations: 

1. Dairy cattle suspected of disease due to being sick (must have a FADI number from the 
State Vet’s Office) 

2. Producers interested in the disease status of their apparently healthy animals 
3. Samples taken from other animals in dairies associated with the HPAI disease event 

The USDA will pay for the testing. 

Please, use the following guidelines to submit samples to OADDL for testing under this federal 
order: 

1. Complete OADDL submittal form. 
2. Premise ID required. 
3. All four (4) quarters should be sampled and combined 

into a single leak proof container/tube (3-10ml/cow 
required). 

4. For other animals on dairies associated with the 
disease event, submit nasal swabs. 

5. Ship samples in insulated shipping containers using 
overnight, trackable shipping methods with frozen gel 
packs. 

6. Heavily discounted UPS and FedEx shipping options are available from our website. Call 
the lab if you need assistance. 

 

Contact OADDL at 405-744-6623 or oaddl@okstate.edu with any questions. 
 
 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.usda.gov%2Fmedia%2Fpress-releases%2F2024%2F04%2F24%2Fusda-actions-protect-livestock-health-highly-pathogenic-h5n1-avian&data=05%7C02%7Cjsaliki%40okstate.edu%7C97eab0771d19419c4c0908dc688602d7%7C2a69c91de8494e34a230cdf8b27e1964%7C0%7C0%7C638500172033478239%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=75jtWiEvcSTfAY5KkRUwIBx3h0D7TI90HuL07O6rf%2BE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Foaddl.okstate.edu%2Fsite-files%2Fdocuments%2Foaddl_general-submittal_230906.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cjsaliki%40okstate.edu%7C97eab0771d19419c4c0908dc688602d7%7C2a69c91de8494e34a230cdf8b27e1964%7C0%7C0%7C638500172033490494%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=kjbudvf0k5WFP3cj%2FXE3ycE8oWFiJVGXDoV7YixQgKs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Foaddl.okstate.edu%2Ftesting%2Fsubmit-samples.html&data=05%7C02%7Cjsaliki%40okstate.edu%7C97eab0771d19419c4c0908dc688602d7%7C2a69c91de8494e34a230cdf8b27e1964%7C0%7C0%7C638500172033497298%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Qe3wdgpkhsENxlv%2Bh6K%2FcrQq%2Fynt0Usi3UALXXYcPxk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:oaddl@okstate.edu

